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Subject:  2006 MALPRACTICE REIMBURSEMENT PROGRAM –OPTION C 
 
Physicians are reminded that their application for Reimbursement of Malpractice Fees for the year 2006, 
(Option C only), must be received by the Ministry of Health and Long-Term Care no later than 
 June 30, 2007. 
 
You must return the completed application with your 2006 Canadian Medical Protective Association 
(CMPA) Acknowledgment to the Ministry of Health and Long-Term Care. 
 
If your malpractice liability fees are paid to an organization other than the CMPA, a receipt demonstrating 
proof of payment for the year 2006 must be enclosed. 
 
Please send your application to: 
 
 
     Ministry of Health and Long-Term Care 
           Information Processing Unit 
          P.O. Box 48 
      Kingston, Ontario 
            K7L 5J3 
 
 
If you did not receive an Option C application, you may contact the Ministry of Health and Long-Term 
Care Information Processing Unit at 1-888-805-9877. 
 
If you have not received your 2006 Acknowledgement from the CMPA, you can contact them at 1-800-267-
6522 or 613-725-1300, for a replacement. 
 
For all other inquiries about the Malpractice Reimbursement Program, you may contact the Information 
Processing Unit at 1-888-805-9877. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


